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Letter dated 18 November 2020 from the President of the 

Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General 
 

 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 13 November 2020 

(S/2020/1124) with reference to paragraph 4 of Security Council resolution 2542 

(2020), in which the Council requested an assessment of the steps required to reach a 

lasting ceasefire in Libya and the possible role of the United Nations Support Mission 

in Libya in providing scalable ceasefire support alongside an interim report on the 

proposals for effective ceasefire monitoring under the auspices of the United Nations, 

has been brought to the attention of the members of the Council.  

 The members of the Council have taken note that the interim report will be 

delayed and look forward to its issuance no later than 30 December 2020. In the 

meantime, they should be grateful for an interim briefing on progress given no later 

than 7 December. 

 

 

(Signed) I. Rhonda King 

President of the Security Council 
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